
Girl Take It Easy

The Pietasters

Well I woke up this morning to your tap, tap, tappin' 
at my front door, Girl take it easy Well I woke up this 
morning to your knock, knock, knockin' at my front 
door, Girl take it easy Cause my head was ham, ham, 
hammerin' from the beers that we tap, tap, tappin' the 
night before, Girl take it easy And I remember 
stammerin' as you and I were staggerin' at my front 
door, Girl take it easy

Well I rolled up very chilly in my king size bed when I 
happened to notice a lovely young lady's head I thought 
to myself, my God what have I done I've been drinkin' 
again and havin' too much fun Well I rolled up very 
chilly in my king size bed when I happened to notice a 
lovely young lady's head I thought to myself, my God 
what have I done I been drinkin' again and havin' too 
much fun

Girl, girl, girl, won't you come back tomorrow Girl, 
girl, girl, won't you come back tomorrow

Well I woke up this morning to your knock, knock, 
knockin' at my front door, Girl take it easy Well I 
woke up this morning to your bang, bang, bangin' at my 
front door, Girl take it easy Cause my head was ham, 
ham, hammerin' from the beers that we were tap, tap, 
tappin' the night before, Girl take it easy And I 
remember stammerin' as you and I were staggerin' at my 
front door, Girl take it easy

Well I rolled up very chilly in my king size bed when I 
happened to notice a lovely young lady's head I thought 
to myself, my God what have I done I been drinkin' 
again and havin' too much fun Girl, girl, girl, won't 
you come back tomorrow Girl, girl, girl, won't you come 
back tomorrow
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